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10.3 

REPORT 1 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

The Public Vehicle Advisory Committee presents its first report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

PVAC-0001-2021 

1. That the deputation from Michael Foley, Manager, Mobile Licensing Enforcement 

Regarding Proposed Changes to the Fare Model be received. 

2. That the Public Vehicle Advisory Committee support Approach 1 to keep the current 

meter rate and through consultation with the industry, determine when adjustments are 

needed to reflect significant changes in operating costs. 

3. That the Fare Model Review be deferred to a future Public Vehicle Advisory Committee 

meeting date Post COVID-19 Pandemic. 

(PVAC-0001-2021) 

 

PVAC-0002-2021 

That the 2018-2022 Public Vehicle Advisory Committee Work Plan be approved. 

(PVAC-0002-2021) 

 

PVAC-0003-2021 

1. That the email dated February 16, 2021, from Harsimar Singh Sethi, Citizen Member 
with respect to his resignation from the Public Vehicle Advisory Committee received. 

2. That due to the resignation of Harsimar Singh Sethi, a vacancy exists on the Public 
Vehicle Advisory Committee, and that the City Clerk be directed to fill the vacancy in 
accordance with the Corporate Policy #02-01-01 on Citizen Appointments to 
Committees, Boards and Authorities. 

(PVAC-0003-2021) 

 

PVAC-0004-2021 

That the email dated June 7, 2021 from Peter Pellier, Resident regarding A New Mobile 

Licensing Model be received. 

(PVAC-0004-2021) 

 

PVAC-0005-2021 

That the email dated May 28, 2021 from Shari Khairallah, Resident regarding Taxi Regulations 

and Licensing Fees in the City of Mississauga be received. 

(PVAC-0005-2021) 

 

 

  


